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REFER TO:.Edward J. Zogby, Director
Bureau of Policy
4th Floor, Health and Welfare Building
Harrisburg, PA 17105

Dear Mr. Zogby:

Center (PEC) appreciates the opportunity to present our comments.

had accountability deficiencies.
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Finally, the changes do increase some program benefits for the participants, specifically the mileage rate for
a private vehicle and the motor vehicle purchase amount. PEC agrees with these increases as they more
accurately reflect the costs to the program participant.

PEC supports DPW's "Revisions to the Special Allowance for Supportive Service Requirements" proposed
regulations. We acknowledge these regulations seek to correct deficiencies in the current program and
regulations.

Thank you again for the opportunity to comment and take PEC's letter under consideration.

Yours truly,


